
   

     

 

 

 

       

 

St Kevin’s Community Hub 

Newsletter 
Issue 4 – August 2024 

Construction of the 
new St Kevin’s 
Community Hub to 
commence September 
2024. 

Main Entrance 

Commencement of Works 

Kier Construction will take possession of the 
site August 2024 with a 4-week site set up 
period preceding main construction activities. 
Initial set up will include installation of site 
cabins, perimeter fencing etc. Main 
Construction activities will commence towards 
the end of September 2024. Initial activities will 
include excavation for the new facilities 
foundations and drainage 

Timescales 

 Construction Start – Sept 2024 
 Completion - Q1 2026 

Community and Social Value 

The local community will benefit through 
construction of the new community hub as 
local contractors and small and medium 
enterprises will be utilised. 

Kier Construction are actively involved 
with St Kevin's Primary School and
Coatbridge & St Ambrose High Schools
to provide real life learning experiences
throughout the duration of the project. 

Kier Construction has a proven track record of 
delivering measurable impacts within communities. 
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